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Fallston Cougars Football 2016
MEETING MINUTES

January 21,2016
 Commissioners Report
· Equipment from 2015 season all returned
· We are working to growing the program, talk to people. We will have in person registration dates TBD
Secretary Report

· Nothing to report
UCYFL Report

· 6 new rule changes will be voted on at the February meeting:
· No high school players, punting proposal for 8U and 9U, Age only across the board, keep weight limit in 6U and 8U, Lowering minimum plays for players. 

Fallston Rec. Council Report

· Holiday party was a success
· ADA ramp is finished and may now be used

· Head tax will go up $3.00 a player for Boys Lax, Football and boys soccer effective fall of 2016
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted went over the budget report
· We are looking for a new Treasurer, if anyone is interested please contact Toby, Jodi or Ginger
Concession

· Nothing to report
Equipment Report
· Need to replace lock on Sea container
· Jim is working on inventory of items needed for 2016 season

· Buying New Riddell helmets for all players and buying new practice pants
Old Business

· Coaches applications will be accepted until January 31st, email application to Jodi
New Business   
· Ginger Miller is the new Secretary for the program, Jodi Juliano is Co-commissioner, Toby Tucker Commissioner. Looking for a treasurer.
· Coaches will be voted on at the February meeting, the only vote as of today is for 10U Blue
Meeting adjourned; 8:20pm, Next meeting February 18,2016 @7:00pm Chenowith Center
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